January 13, 2021

Hello LO sports families,

We have been thinking about the easiest way possible to sell tickets to our LO basketball families for home games. This will be our plan for the 2021 basketball season. When entering the building, you will check in at the front table where they will record your name/relationship to the student athlete and give you your assigned seat number. At the end of the basketball season, we will bill all JV/V families \$5.00 perticket that was used. There will be no charge for JH basketball games. It is required by MSHSL that we have documented names for contact tracing.

(This has been a change as to what was previously communicated out. We want this to be an easy process for all of us, especially our LO basketball families!)

As a reminder:

- 2 tickets per family. For split families, there will be an additional 2 tickets per family.
- Spectators for all levels are to arrive no earlier than 10 minutes before the start of the game.
- All JH/JV/V spectators will enter through the main doors and exit out the pool doors. JH spectators, that do not have an older child playing JV/V, must exit the building immediately following the JH game. Parents that will be staying are asked to remain seated.
- There will be no spectators allowed at away games. If something would change with this, we will communicate that out. All home games will be streamed on the NFHS network (the link is on the school web page located under "Parent Quicklinks, L-O NFHS Live-Streaming". There is a fee to subscribe to the NFHS network) Most away games will be live-streamed as well and the link will be posted on our school Facebook page.

**Pictures will be on Monday, January 25th beginning at 3 p.m. with the girls first, boys following.

We have also added a Covid-19 athletics rules/regulations link to our LO home page. Please reference this link for any updated communications.

We look forward to seeing you as the season begins!

GO BIG RED!